
 

 
 

NORTH BIRMINGHAM ACADEMY 395 College Road, Erdington Birmingham B44 0HF 

T: 0121 373 1647  E: NBA.Enquiries@E-ACT.org.uk W: https://northbirminghamacademy.e-act.org.uk/ 
 

E-ACT ‘A charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales’ 
Registration number 652 6376 

Registered office address: The Orangery, 28 Headlands, Kettering, Northamptonshire, NN15 7HP 

 

 

                   Headteacher: Michelle Scott 

 

 

16 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you to a really critical information evening for year 11. The year 11 Aspiration 
evening will be on Thursday 29 September and there will be two slots: 

During the evening you will have the chance to meet some of your child's teachers, our Head of year 11, 
Heads of Faculty as well as members of the Senior Leadership Team. 

We will start the key presentations by 5.00 pm or 6.00 pm where we will share the following with you: 

• Revision guides you can use with your child/children 

• Specific strategies you can use at home to support your child 

• An overview of key dates you will need for your diary 

• Mini talks from the Heads of Maths, English and Science 

It is essential that you do all you can to attend in order to best support your child over the coming short 
few months as we prepare for year 11 exams starting in May 2023. We appreciate that not all parents can 
attend so I would encourage you to send a trusted adult representative along with your child who can 
relay the information to you if you really cannot attend. 

Due to space we would ask that there are no more than two parents and one student 

Please contact us for further details if required and we look forward to meeting you on Thursday 29 

September at 5.00 or 6.00 pm. I would suggest you arrive 10-15 minutes prior to ensure you get a seat 
and some refreshments and we look forward to meeting you. 

Best wishes 

 

Michelle Scott 
Headteacher  
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